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This	month's	meeting	was	on	a	wet,	dreary	afternoon,	so	it	was	lovely	to	be	with	friends	working	
on	our	various	projects.	 	Gnomes	and	a	ballerina	were	under	 construction,	 as	well	 as	 several	
knitted	garments.		We	decided	on	the	venue	for	our	Christmas	lunch	in	January	and	will	choose	
our	courses	so	that	they	can	be	pre-ordered	to	make	the	catering	easier.	
	
Our	next	working	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	6th	February.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	
would	like	to	join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


